
 
WINSHILL PARISH YOUTH COUNCIL 

Chairman: Isaac Moody 
 

Minutes of the Meeting of the Winshill Parish Youth Council held at Winshill Village 
Primary School at 2.00 pm on Wednesday 4 June 2014. 
 

       Present: 
  

Councillors Isaac Moody, Sam Craythorne, William Bloor (Abbot Beyne), Niall Bradley, 
Isabelle Cunningham, Amelia Tomes (Holy Rosary), Joel Adcock, Sophie Stone, Heidi 
Stokes (Tower View),  Courtney Ward, Nikita Bazely, Hope Cartwright, Alise Zemaine 
(Winshill Village). 

Also present: 
 

S Taylor (Clerk), Councillor D Fletcher (Winshill PC) and K Smith (Winshill 
Neighbourhood Resource Centre). 
 

Apologies:  
 

Apologies were accepted from Bradley Wheeler (Abbot Beyne) due to exams.  
 
9/14    ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN 
 
 Isaac Moody was unanimously elected as the Chairman. 
 
10/14    ELECTION OF VICE-CHAIRMAN 
 
 Sam Craythorne and Isabelle Cunningham were elected as joint Vice-Chairman. 
 
11/14    MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 3RD APRIL 2014 
 
 The Minutes of the meeting held on 3rd April 2014 were agreed as a correct record of events. 

 
12/14    CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED   
 

A letter had been received from Parish Councillor Margaret Fletcher asking whether the 
Youth Council wished to take part in the Winshill in Bloom Competition by adopting a tub. 

             The Youth Councillors agreed to adopt the tub at the corner of Canterbury Road and 
Vancouver Drive and to meet the following day at 4.00 pm to undertake the initial planting. 

 It was also agreed that one of the Youth Councillors would provide a recipe for the Parish 
Recipe Book prepared as part of the Heart of England in Bloom submission. 

 
 
 



13/14    FUTURE BONDING SESSIONS 
 

The Youth Councillors discussed the following possible venues for a future team building 
event: 

 
  Alton Towers 
  Ashby Castle 
  Drayton Manor 
  Shobnall Fields 
  Tamworth Castle 
  Think Tank - Birmingham 
 

The Councillors agreed to look into the options of Alton Towers, Drayton Manor and the 
Think Tank further for a possible date in early July 2014. 
 

14/14   FUTURE PROJECTS 
 

Reference was again made to the Sports Legacy Project at Wheatley Lane Recreation 
Ground and the funding so far obtained from the Borough Council’s Neighbourhood Fund 
in the sum of £20,000 and the £5,000 grant from Consolidated Charities. 
The Youth Councillors were asked to think how they might like to use the likely £2,000 
grant from the Parish Council for the current year. 

 
15/14   FINANCIAL REPORT  
 
 It was reported that the Youth Council currently has existing funds of £9,295.91. 
   
16/14   ANY OTHER BUSINESS 
   

There were no other matters to discuss. 
  
17/14   DATE OF THE NEXT MEETING  
  
 Resolved: 

 The next meeting of the Youth Council will be at Holy Rosary School on 
Wednesday 17 September 2014 at 2.00pm.  
 
The meeting concluded at 3.00 pm.    
 

                                                                           
 
 
 

  
 


